
 

 

Registration of children born in 2014 for pre-school 
education in 2020 - 2021 

During the school year of 2020 to 2021, all children born in 2014 must attend pre-school 
education. Pre-school education is arranged for a minimum of 700 hours per year (4 hours 
per day). Pre-school education follows the school holidays of the school year. 

Registration for pre-school education takes place between 3 February and 21 
February 2020. 

The registration form is given to the custodians of a child at the day care centre. 

The same registration form is also used for the registration for bilingual pre-school education 
(Finnish and English). The start of bilingual pre-school education will be confirmed later. 

Pre-school education in Kotka will be arranged in 2020 to 2021 under the Welfare Services in 
connection with early childhood education and schools. The goal is to arrange other early 
childhood education needed by the child with direct linkage to pre-school education. 

The pre-school curriculum and the locations providing pre-school education in 2019 to 2020 
can be viewed on the website of the Early Childhood Education services. 

The applicant must enter in the registration form that pre-school location which is located in 
the local school of the child. 

If necessary, information on the local schools is available from the heads of the early 
childhood education areas (Kotkansaari, Karhula, Western Kotka). The registration form must 
be returned to the day care centre or to a head of the early childhood education areas: 

Head of Early Childhood Education Area/Karhula 
Kymenlaaksonkatu 4, 48100 KOTKA 
Heidi Porttila 
tel. 040 539 6410 
 
Head of Early Childhood Education Area/Kotkansaari 
Laivurinkatu 4, 48100 KOTKA 
Leena Majuri 
tel. 040 764 2658 

Head of Early Childhood Education Area/Western Kotka 
Kymenlaaksonkatu 4, 48100 KOTKA 
Anne Ahonen 
tel. 040 7634 696 
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